
               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

               

           

The NASHWT Scholarship award was established to support educational opportunities for our 

Native American Students. It is available to any high school or college student who has ever 

attended Na’ Neelzhiin Ji Olta, Inc. NASHWT offers Scholarships in the amount of $750 to be 

awarded each school year and to be applied towards college expenses. Each Scholarship 

application will be submitted to the local school board for review. If multiple applications are 

submitted, the review committee will select one and will be approved by the school board. The 

winning application will be submitted to Summit no later than September 1, 2023 and Summit 

will deliver the finalist’s application from each school to the NASHWT Board of Trustees at the 

annual September NASHWT meeting for final approval. 

 

The $750 scholarship will be made directly to the student upon receipt of the admission letter.  

Scholarship awards are subject to the availability of funds and limited to one per person, per 

school. 

Student Scholarship Application Criteria  

❖ Native American 

❖ Attending an accredited 2- or 4-year college/university, preparatory school or 

technical/vocational school 

❖ Must be enrolled as a full-time student 

❖ Must have attended a member school of the Native American Schools Health & Welfare 

Trust.  Na’ Neelzhiin Ji Olta, Inc. is a member school; therefore, students whether 

current or pass may apply for this scholarship. 

Student Scholarship Application Checklist – Applicants MUST provide the following: 

✓ Official High School Transcript 

✓ Letter of Acceptance/Admission from college/university/preparatory or high school 

✓ Documentation showing Tribal affiliation 

✓ Photo of yourself with name printed on the back 

✓ Essay 

✓ Completed, signed and dated application form 
 

For more information or an application, please contact the Na’ Neelzhiin Ji Olta, Inc. HR at 505-731-2272 ext. 34. 


